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From: PF-Mailbox-01 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Spratt, Jenna 
Subject: FW: Online Form - Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council 
Date: Wednesday, June 08, 2022 6:51:34 PM 
Attachments: LETTER FROM REGION.pdf 

From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Wednesday, 08 June 2022 18:50:23 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Online Form - Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council 

Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

Name 
Shawn Mazzuto 

Address 
 

City 
Ridgeway 

Postal 
 

Phone 
 

Email 
 

standing committee 
Regional Council 

Presentation Topic 
Exclusion of Land from Urban Boundary Expansion Report 
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Presentation Details 
Town of Fort Erie identified a part of our land (approximately 10.3 ha. 
assessment roll # 270302001755700) to be included in the urban boundary 
expansion. In fact, addendum #2, dated May 31, 2021 placed our parcel of 
land under priority #1. On December 13, 2021, my late father and my brother 
(Michael) received a latter from the region basically stating that our land has 
been identified for boundary expansion and regional staff recommended it. It 
is also optically strange that the parcel which joined our land that is owned 
by a developer did in fact get the approval but our land as well as the Pony 
Farm next door were mysteriously removed and we did not receive any valid 
reason for this change. We would like to have this decision reversed. 
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